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This template is for submission of stakeholder comments on the topics listed below, covered in 
the Flexible Resource Adequacy Criteria and Must-Offer Obligation revised straw proposal on 
June 13, 2013, and issues discussed during the stakeholder meeting on June 19, 2013.  
 
Please submit your comments below where indicated.  Your comments on any aspect of this 
initiative are welcome.  If you provide a preferred approach for a particular topic, your comments 
will be most useful if you provide the reasons and business case. 
 

Please submit comments (in MS Word) to fcp@caiso.com no later than the close of business on 
June 26, 2013. 

 
General Comments 
 
The City of Santa Clara, doing business as Silicon Valley Power (“SVP”), appreciates the 
opportunity to submit comments in response to the California Independent System Operator 
(“CAISO”) Flexible Resource Adequacy Criteria and Must-Offer Obligation Revised Straw 
Proposal.  SVP, which operates in the CAISO as a Load Following Metered Subsystem, is a 
member of the Northern California Power Agency (“NCPA”) and by the Bay Area Municipal 
Transmission Group (“BAMx”).  SVP has reviewed and supports the comments submitted by 
NCPA and BAMx, and rather than reiterate those comments, SVP adopts and incorporates the 
comments by NCPA and BAMx as its own. 
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